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Parent Information Sheet – Friday 17th February 2023  

Attendance  

 
Our target for the academic year is 95.7%.  Look at the graph above to see how your child’s class is 

performing.  Our average attendance last week was 93.92% which is a slight decrease on the previous 

week and below our whole school target of 95.7%.  

 

Industrial Action 

As you will be aware from the letter earlier this week, the NEU are planning further industrial action on 

Thursday 2nd March 2023.  If the industrial action does go ahead on this day school will be closed to 

pupils.  If the situation changes over half-term, I will of course update you.  

 

Half-term  

School will close for the half-term break on Friday 17th February.  The school will reopen to pupils on 

Monday 27th February.   

 

School Meals 

Please click on the link below to see the Caerphilly school dinner menu.   

 

https://www.caerphilly.gov.uk/services/schools-and-learning/school-dinners-and-breakfast-

clubs/schedule-and-prices/weekly-menu 

 

After half-term, we will be on week 2 of the menu.  Please check the menu with your child to ensure 

they like what is on offer.  

 

Earthquake Appeal 

Thank you to everyone for your support with the earthquake appeal today.  You have raised a total of 

£540 which will be donated to the appeal.  Your support and kindness will make a huge difference.  
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Friends of Rhiw Syr Dafydd 

My thanks to the Friends of Rhiw Syr Dafydd for the Valentine Disco’s last night.  The pupils had a 

wonderful time and enjoyed dancing.  Thanks to the hard work of the parents, we raised a significant 

amount of money which will be spent on our pupils.  

 

Vaping / Smoking 

Please be advised that vaping or smoking are not permitted on school premises.  The same is true for all 

Caerphilly sites.  Thank you for your anticipated support.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a happy and relaxing half-term break.  Thank you for 

your continued support.  

 
 
 

Mr C George 
Headteacher 

Mr G Jones  
Chair of School Governors  

 


